
 

  

 

 

 

               Home of the  

CARDINALS! 
  

What has been going on at Pope Francis? 

The students are busy, having fun learning in the classrooms with their peers 
and the teachers.  

     

             



               
 

         
 

                          

          
 
 
 



 
Students and staff believe in giving back by participating in the Terry Fox Walk, 
the Thanksgiving Food Drive for the less fortunate, Orange Shirt Day and 
thanking the teachers for everything that they do.  
 

           
 
 

                                            
 

                               
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Outside of the classroom, students are enjoying extra-curricular activities such 
as cross country and spirit days   
              

                                      
 

           
                   
 

 

 

 

 



Father John visiting the classroom and celebrating our Commissioning 
Ceremony. 

                      

     

    
 
 
 
 
 

Happy to be making friends 
and learning here at Pope 
Francis! 
 


